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Dear Sirs

As a long term house owner in Friston Im writing to object in the strongest terms to the application to build the
offshore wind farms substation our beautiful village.

While I wholeheartedly support the development of green technology to deliver our increasing energy demands
I cannot support the destruction of such beautiful countryside around Friston and the effect on wildlife,
livelihoods, local people and the all important tourist industry.

There is already a well established industrial area at Sizewell which would be a much more suitable location for
the new substation. I visited that area last weekend and could see a number of areas that would not interfere
with the established nuclear plant and have much less impact on the local community.

Thank you for your consideration of my points.

Harold Pritchard





